
From: Lloyd Knight
To: Denise Lauerman
Subject: FW: IDAPA 02.03.03 Comments
Date: Friday, June 30, 2023 8:24:27 AM

Please post to the Pesticide rule site.
 
Thanks. 
 
Lloyd B. Knight
Deputy Director
Idaho State Department of Agriculture
Office: (208)332-8615
Cell: (208)859-4173

From: Alan Martinson <amartinson@latahcountyid.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 11:36 AM
To: Lloyd Knight <Lloyd.Knight@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: IDAPA 02.03.03 Comments
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any
concerns.
 

HI Lloyd,
 
I would support the proposed changes to Licensing Periods and Recertification in IDAPA 02.03.03
which increases the number of recertification credits required from 15 to 16, and decreases
the minutes per recertification credit from 60 minutes to 50 minutes.
 
Thanks you for the opportunity to comment.
 
Alan Martinson
Latah County Noxious weeds
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